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DATE: April 19, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: PA EMS Registry URL Change 

 

TO: PA Regional EMS Councils 

 PA EMS Agencies & Providers 

 PA EMS Ed Institutes 

 PEHSC 

   

FROM: Anthony L. Martin, Director 

 Bureau of Emergency Medical Services 

 PA Department of Health 

 (717)787-8740 

 

On Thursday May 2, 2024 the web address/URL for the PA EMS registry will be changing from 

https://ems.health.state.pa.us/registry to https://ems.health.pa.gov/registry. This change is expected to 

take place between approximately 13:30 and 15:30. During this time the registry will be unavailable.  

 

The original URL will redirect to the new URL for a period of 30 days. After 30 days the registry will 

only be able to be accessed using the new URL.  

 

Regional EMS councils, EMS agencies and educational institutes should update any existing registry 

links on their website or any other location after Thursday May 2nd but no later than Friday May 31st.   

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Jenni Hoffman at jennihoffm@pa.gov.  
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